
Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: Sound Management Plan 
1 message

Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jan 10, 2019 at 10:16 AM
To: "Alexander M. Green" <AGreen@mmc.org>
Cc: Aaron Ledbetter <ALedbetter@mmc.org>, Dennis Morelli <MORELD@mmc.org>

Thank you Al.
 
We have engaged the consultants HMMH (the firm who were involved in the City's
review of the existing helipad back in the early 2000's) to help us with the review of your
Sound Measurement Plan.  
 
HMMH have requested that I obtain (from either you or Russell Acoustics LLC) the
electronic KMZ files that go with the three figures that are in the 2017 Noise Study that
you submitted during the review of the East Tower (attached) ie for each of the
following:
 

a)    Sound measurement locations shown in the Study’s Figure 1
b)    Planned flight tracks shown in the Study’s Figure 2  and                 
c)    Flown tracks shown in the Study’s Figure 3.

 
Could you let me know the best way to arrange for this?  
 
Many thanks
Jean
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
Planning & Urban Development Department
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
phone: (207) 874-8728 
email: jf@portlandmaine.gov
 
 
 
On Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 2:29 PM Alexander M. Green <AGreen@mmc.org> wrote: 

Hi Jean,

 

Early- to mid-august at the earliest.

 

Al Green, MHSA, PMP | Director of System Planning and Regulatory Compliance | MaineHealth | 110 Free Street,
Portland, Maine, 04101 | 207.662.3689  | cell 616.540.2571

mailto:jf@portlandmaine.gov
mailto:AGreen@mmc.org


 

Al

 

Do you have any idea when the helipad would move over to the
East Tower-  I assume it can move before all of the interior work
is done on the East Tower so could be sooner than the
estimated completion date?

 

thank you

Jean
 

 

Jean Fraser, Planner

Planning & Urban Development Department

City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
phone: (207) 874-8728

email: jf@portlandmaine.gov

 

 

 

On Mon, Jan 7, 2019 at 10:52 AM Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Thank you Al-  as this is a bit specialist I anticipate our review
will take a few weeks.  Jean

 

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:jf@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 12:33 PM 
To: Alexander M. Green 
Cc: Aaron Ledbetter; Dennis Morelli 
Subject: Re: Sound Management Plan

 

This message originated outside of MaineHealth. Use cau�on when opening a�achments, clicking links or responding to
requests for informa�on.
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